
April 9, 2001

The Honorable David P. Boergers
Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, N.E.
Washington, DC  20426

Re: Docket No. EL00-95-012

Dear Secretary Boergers:

On Friday, April 6, 2001, I filed the Response of the California
Independent System Operator Corporation (“ISO”) to Letter Order of March 30,
2001 in the above-referenced proceeding.  Enclosed for filing are an original and
six copies of a supplement to that response.  Six copies are being filed in
conformity with the directions in the letter order.  Also in conformity with those
directions, another copy of this supplemental response is being provided to Scott
Miller of Commission staff.

Several of the attachments to this supplemental response, specifically
Attachments D through L, contain information that is or may be confidential
pursuant to section 20.3 of the ISO Tariff.  The ISO requests confidential
treatment for all of these attachments pursuant to 18 C.F.R. § 388.112 (2000).
Some of these attachments are in hard copy; others are electronic, in CD-ROM
format.  The ISO may subsequently be able to identify certain of the information
contained in one or more o these attachments as not requiring continued
confidential treatment; if so, we will notify the Commission that such information
may be released, and will re-file a public version of that specific information.
Until the ISO might be able to identify such information, however, the ISO is
requesting confidential treatment of all information in Attachments D through L.



Pursuant to 18 C.F.R. § 388.112(b)(1)(iv), the person to be notified
concerning the request for confidential treatment is J. Phillip Jordan at the
address in the letterhead.  The telephone number is 202-424-7757, and the fax
number is 202-424-7643.

Thank you for your assistance.

Respectfully submitted,

J. Phillip Jordan
Counsel for the California Independent
System Operator Corporation

cc: Scott Miller
    Service List


